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Progress of SEVIS Transfer In
Thank you for submitting the SEVIS transfer in
form. Your international student advisor has
released your SEVIS record to IU Bloomington.

However, we need your international student
advisor to answer some questions on the
SEVIS Transfer In form.

You may wish to contact your current school to
make sure they have everything they need from
you to complete the form.
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